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DID YOU KNOW? 

Well, we all know that prices have gone up!  Did you know that your credit union offers Overdraft Lines 
of Credit that will advance automatically to your credit union checking when you need a little more help 
with your monthly expenses.  Not only will this line of credit help with expenses you know about but will 
also kick in for those unexpected items that will often cause an overdraft to your account and a fee.  
While your credit union does charge overdraft fees we would like to help you avoid them.   

 

For more information see Lending Tour on our website and “click on” Overdraft Lines of Credit.  To apply 
just click below.   

 

Already have an overdraft line of credit and need a little more help?  Just send an email to 
Sworkue@pepcofcu.org and ask for a limit increase.   
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